
 

 
 
 
January 2, 2024 
 
 
 
Center Grove Girls Basketball League Players, Coaches, and Parents: 
 
On Thursday, January 11th, the Center Grove High School Athletic Department will be recognizing CGGBL 
Basketball League teams. All teams will be introduced during halftime of the Varsity game vs. Columbus North 
in Vandermeer Gymnasium.  
 
The Junior Varsity game is scheduled to start at 6:00 PM, with the Varsity game tipping-off 20 minutes after. 
Please attend early, so the halftime festivities during the Varsity game can begin promptly.  
 
CGGBL players will be admitted for free into the game, but please have your player wear her jersey. Parents 
and other fans will need to purchase a $6.00 ticket for admittance into the gymnasium. Please enter at door 
#9 (Hall of Excellence) for your convenience.  
 
The Athletic Department thanks you for your support of our girls’ basketball program. The entire department 
wishes all CGGBL teams continued success this season! 
 
 

 

Katie Fisher 
Katie Fisher 
Assistant Athletic Director 
Center Grove High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


